

MY VOTE COUNTS

1 message

Brian Buchholz

 drnbuchholz@yahoo.com> Reply-To: Brian Buchholz brian Buchholz@yahoo.com
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us", Wendy Rouleau <wenniemee@yahoo.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 8:43 PM

I voted NO on measure "O". You should honor the will of the voters, not give into the demands of a few. These kind of actions is why today some voters state...Why should I vote...

HONOR MY VOTE!!!



Community Regions

1 message

Barbara Lemming barbara.lemming@gmail.com To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Tue, Feb 24, 2015 at 9:39 AM

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please add my name to the list of citizens that appreciate the reasonable changes to the Community Region Lines made on December 9, 2014. Stand strong – I am hopeful that our Board will not cave-in to the drama created by groups like the "Alliance for Responsible Planning." They sent me a mailer urging me to oppose the Board and to support their development interest. It is sad how they create so much strife.

Again, stand strong with the Board's vote on December 9th plan to make the community region lines reasonable.

Respectfully,

Barbara Lemming



Shingle Springs Community Region Line (Agenda Item 47; File 13-0510)

1 message

Langley, Cheryl@CDPR < Cheryl.Langley@cdpr.ca.gov>

Tue, Feb 24, 2015 at 9:28 AM

To: "Mikulaco, Ron@El Dorado" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "Nutting, Ray@El Dorado" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "Veerkamp, Brian@El Dorado" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "Briggs, Ron@El Dorado" <bostfour@edcgov.us>, "Santiago, Norma@El Dorado" <bostfour@edcgov.us>

Cc: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Supervisors:

Please support the residents of Shingle Springs in our effort to contract the Shingle Springs Community Region lines. Please direct County staff to begin the process directly.

Community members have worked long and hard on this issue. While it is clear other interests (outside of our community) feel compelled to thwart this effort, it is only fair to prioritize the wishes of the folks that actually live in the communities over those that do not.

In regard to the vote for Measure O, it was shown during the December 9, 2014 Board of Supervisor's meeting that the majority of residents in the Shingle Springs voting precincts supported the measure (voted yes), despite the expensive ad campaign that was waged against it (see Sam Parlin's testimony). So please, support us now and ask County staff to move this issue forward.

Thank you for the opportunity to speak to this issue—it is very important to members of the Shingle Springs community.

Cheryl Langley Shingle Springs Resident



measure O

1 message

Carol Turner <rchill1@comcast.net> To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 6:00 PM

We the people voted on Measure O. We the people also vote the people to govern us. Why is it that you do not follow what the people vote for?

Leave it alone!!! Thanks Ron Turner



re: Meas O?

1 message

Dick Wilson <k6lrn12@gmail.com> Reply-To: "k6lrn12@gmail.com >> Dick Wilson" <k6lrn12@gmail.com> To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 5:17 PM

Am concerned about intent to overturn Measure 'O' of recent election. Who is behind this & what good could be possible? I would think that a decisive vote on this measure ought to preclude looking into this again so soon. Unless there are really compelling reasons to bring this up, I think this matter should be put to rest.

Thanks for consideration,

Dick Wilson



Measure 0

1 message

Jackie Cook <jackieic2000@yahoo.com> To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Tue, Feb 24, 2015 at 9:09 AM

Sent from my iPhone

I'm writing this email regarding Measure 0.

The voters spoke at the ballot box last November 24, 2014. Measure 0 was defeated by a large margin, 66%.

We vote you supervisors into office to represent us in local government. You supervisors do not have the right to reverse the will of us voters in this county, no matter what your opinion is!

Should you supervisors continue to go against the voters' will, I will, in the future, do everything possible to return the power to the voters of this county and see that you are removed from office.

We do NOT live in a dictatorship!

David M. Cook Placerville, CA



measure O

1 message

Jill Cordover <jillcordover@gmail.com> To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Tue, Feb 24, 2015 at 10:10 AM

Truly? You, members of the Board of Supervisors, are planning to wiggle around the voters' mandate which defeated Measure O? If it is true, I am appalled. We are urged to vote. We are urged to exercise our democratic freedom. We are told that we are a government of, by, and for the people. We, the people, have spoken. We defeated Measure O. Respect it! And get on with the business of representing and upholding the spirit as well as the rule of law, and the primacy of the majority. Thank you. I trust you to do what is right. Jill Cordover, District 2



Agenda Item #47, File #13-0510 (community region lines)

1 message

Jeannette Maynard <jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com> Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 6:17 PM Reply-To: Jeannette Maynard <jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com> To: Shiva Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Ron Mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Ron Briggs <bostour@edcgov.us>, Sue Novesal <bostive@edcgov.us>, Edc Cob <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Supervisor,

I would greatly appreciate you making the Community Region Lines analysis a top priority in the listing of projects. I feel retracting these lines in Shingle Springs, and along the Green Valley Corridor, is critical to protecting the quality of life in El Dorado County.

Thank you very much for everything you do for our county.

Respectfully,

Jeannette Maynard Shingle Springs (530) 417-5944



Subject: Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item #47, File #13-0510

1 message

John Raslear <jjrazzpub@sbcglobal.net>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 8:04 PM

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Now is the time to do the right thing and protect our quality of life in El Dorado County.

Direct staff to begin the process of reducing the Community Region Lines using the analysis from the 2004 General Plan and to make it a high priority in their list of projects.

John Raslear

Four Seasons Civic League

El Dorado Hills Ca 95762

jjrazzpub@sbcglobal.net

WARNING: This communication is intended for use by the receiving individual or entity identified above. It may contain medical or personal information that is privileged and confidential under applicable laws. The sender and intended receiver are required to reasonably safeguard protected information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately and shred/delete. Thank you.



BOS Agenda item 47, letter from No on MNO Committee

1 message

Kimberly Beal <kimberlyabeal@gmail.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 5:31 PM

To: Clerk of the EDC BOS <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, Ron Mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, Shiva Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Michael Ranalli <bosfour@edcgov.us>, Sue Novasel

bosfive@edcgov.us>

To the Members of the Board of Supervisors,

Please find attached a letter from the No on MNO Committee, opposed to Agenda item 47, File 13-0350, before your Board on February 24, 2015.

We appreciate your consideration of the Committees letter.

Letter to BOS from No on MNO 022315.docx 307K



February 23, 2015

Hon. Ron Mikulaco
Hon. Shiva Frentzen
Hon. Brian Veerkamp
Hon. Michael Ranalli
Hon. Sue Novasel
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane, Building A
Placerville, CA 95667

Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors,

Please be aware the No on MNO Committee and our coalition partners strongly oppose Agenda Item #47/File 13-0350 before the El Dorado County Supervisors on February 24, 2015 — a Resolution of Intention to initiate a General Plan amendment.

Your staff report states: "These proposed General Plan amendments are substantially similar to the General Plan amendments proposed via the recent Measure O voter initiative." Measure O was rejected by 2/3rds of El Dorado County voters in November 2014.

WE KNOW THE LACK OF SUPPORT FOR MEASURE O WAS ALWAYS CLEAR. OUR CAMPAIGN POLLING CONDUCTED ONCE MEASURE O WAS PLACED ON THE BALLOT SHOWED IT WOULD NEVER PASS – ONLY 25% OF THE VOTERS SUPPORTED THE PROPOSAL IN OUR EARLY SEPTEMBER POLL. IN DISTRICT 2, THE HOME OF MEASURE O, THE SEPTEMBER 9 – 11 POLL SHOWED THAT ONLY 24% OF THE VOTERS SUPPORTED MEASURE O AND 49% OPPOSED. (A SIMILAR RESULT OCCURRED IN DISTRICT 4).



This Resolution of Intention simply ignores the decision of the people and asks you to do the same thing.

Our commitment to defend the voter-approved General Plan will continue now that Measures MNO have been defeated, and we will be taking positions on county measures we believe hurt that plan — and this is one of them. We urge you to quickly reject this Resolution of Intention.

Thank you for your consideration of our point of view, and that of the El Dorado County voters.

M - N - O Committee

COALITION PARTNERS

Deputy Sheriff's Association of El Dorado County

El Dorado County Chamber of Commerce PAC

El Dorado Hills Chamber of Commerce PAC

El Dorado County Association of Realtors

North State Building Industry Association PAC

Laborers Local 185

Operating Engineers Local No. 3



BOS Agenda Item #47, File #13-0510

1 message

Liane Bowen <Liane.Bowen@c21selectgroup.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 5:37 PM

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostour@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bostour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors,

For several years the residents of El Dorado County have tried to protect our quality of life by reducing the urban boundary lines in the County. Some of us have personally met with each Supervisor and been reassured that we, the people, do have a say in what happens in our county.

County staff has led you, the Board of Supervisors to believe that changing the urban boundary lines will cost \$100,000 in environmental reports, however, staff is not mentioning that environmental reports for reduced urban boundary lines were already analyzed as part of the General Plan in 2004. The analysis in 2004 stated that reduced urban boundary lines is consistent with the intent of our General Plan. Why hasn't staff told the Supervisors THIS at Board meetings?

Additionally, Measure O was defeated because the developer interests, spent over \$1,000,000 on mailers and TV ads to spread LIES about Measure O. Measure O was defeated at the polls because the grassroots groups, the residents, that put Measure O on the ballot could not compete with the \$1,000,000 of LIES.

We implore you to make decisions that protect our quality of life and the rural character of El Dorado County. Please direct staff to begin the process of reducing the Community Region Lines using the analysis from the 2004 General Plan and to make it a high priority in their list of projects.

Sincerely, Tom & Liane Bowen Shingle Springs, CA 95682



Measure O map has been voted on.

1 message

Rob Janzen

boatnutrlj@yahoo.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 9:59 PM

Reply-To: Rob Janzen <boatnutrlj@yahoo.com>

To: "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Hello Shiva,

I am very disappointed to hear that you had part in the creation of a resolution of intent to approve the same Measure O maps that were rejected by the voters of El Dorado County 66% to 34%.

Not only is this just plane back door politics, but it is also a slap in the face of the voters, and the entire voting process.

Please withdraw your support of this outrage, and let the will of the voting public stand. I am sure you would not like it if "they" reversed your election, just because someone else didn't like it. I am sure you would be the first to point out that the voters have spoken, and you won the election.

CAST A NO VOTE FOR THIS RESOLUTION OF INTENT!

Thank you,

Rob Janzen **Grizzly Flats**



Community Region Lines

1 message

Russell Langley <james.langley.27@gmail.com> To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Tue, Feb 24, 2015 at 8:56 AM

To the Board of Supervisors

I believe the reasonable changes made by the Board on December 9th to the Community Region Lines should be kept. I believe these changes represent the true desires of the people of El Dorado County. I am unable to attend today's meeting but would like my opinion considered.

Thanks you,

Jim Langley

Placerville.